
 

 

 

 

May 7, 2024 

 

To:  Members of the Climate, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee  

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: High-Potential City-Owned Properties Along Major Transit 

Corridors 

 

Attached is the DCED presentation regarding high-potential city-owned properties 

along major transit corridors. 

 

 

 
Cc: Markiea L. Carter, Director, Department of Community & Economic Development 
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